Julington Creek Elementary

School Advisory Council Meeting


Tuesday April 12, 2022


Call to Order: Mrs. Larson welcomed everyone to the April SAC meeting and called the meeting to order at 3:33 p.m.

Members in Attendance:  Alice Larson, Amy Grimm, Gary Davis, Katherine Kahrs, Paula Steele, Zelda Carroll, Lisa Lewis, Jeanette Murphy, Elvis Jonathan

Guests in Attendance: Valerie Foster, Dana Johnston

SAC Minutes:   The minutes were reviewed from our March meeting.  The minutes were approved by the SAC members in attendance with one change being made.  
Treasurer’s Report:  There was no Treasurer’s Report today due to Mrs. Ellis being out of the office.   However, it was shared that the current balance still sits at $726.45 for the SAC account, and the Florida Recognition account remains at $553.25.
Principal’s Report:  
Mrs. Murphy welcomed everyone to our April SAC meeting.  We are excited to present our amazing kindergarten students in their spring concert tonight at 6:30 p.m.  Come celebrate our wonderful kindergartens and watch them shine!  

We are amid FSA testing.  We are proud of our students and their efforts this school year.  

End of year celebrations are currently being planned with our fifth-grade promotion ceremony and fifth grade class universal trip being back on the schedule for this school year.  We are looking forward to celebrating our incredible fifth grade class. 

Our Encanto Movie Night was a big success.  Thanks for your support!  We look forward to hosting more movie nights in the future.  
Old Business:  

Mrs. Larson shared the results of the JCE Needs Assessment Survey.  Thank you to our school families for taking the time to complete the survey which provides valuable feedback for our JCE.  
New Business:
SAC Member Survey-Each year SAC members are asked to complete the SAC members survey.  Mrs. Larson will send out the link to the SAC survey to all members with the SAC minutes from today’s meeting.  Thanks for taking the time to complete the SAC Member Survey.
School Recognition Funds- SAC is required to vote on how the School Recognition Funds should be used if earned by our school.   Mrs. Larson shared the ballet with the SAC members in attendance.  Mrs. Larson explained the criteria as well as the proposed plan for how the funds would be distributed.  However, we did not have a quorum to vote at today’s meeting.  Mrs. Larson will send out a ballot to all SAC members for voting.  Thank you for taking the time to vote.  
The meeting was adjourned at 3:56 p.m. by Mrs. Larson.  Our next and final meeting for the school year will take place on Tuesday May 10, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. via Microsoft Teams.


Respectfully Submitted,

    Amy Grimm

    JCE SAC Secretary

